
SoCal
ROTORS 

FIRE  SEASON 
BRIEFING 

WED. 

MAY 14 
2025  

Please join us once again as the Southern 
California Rotorcraft Association and regional  
pilots / flight crews & ground ops teams 
discuss tactics to safely protect our 
community during what the future challenging 
fire seasons.    

For many years SoCal Rotors ( formerly PHPA ) 
has been the focal point for communications / 
tactics that are critical to safe flight operations  
during airborne FIRE suppression operations in 
Southern California.  EVENT IS ADMISSION FREE 

Topics for discussion include: 
Working flight operations in unpredictable weather & 
demanding circumstances require clear & direct  
communications among FIRE, ENG & LEO teams .   

• Tactical communications during FIRE OPS 
• Profile crucial frequency info used by fire/

aviation crews for information that is critical to 
successful collaboration.

Speakers will focus on :
• Recent changes to operational guidelines
• Q&A segment  & lunch 

 NOTE: Space is limited.   All attendees are 
requested to RSVP to:     
Rsvp@SoCalRotors.org no later than Monday, 
May 9,  2025 ! 

We hope to see you there!    

Steve Goldsworthy, President
SoCal Rotors Association 
(818) 652 - 1145
Steve.Goldsworthy@SoCal Ro to rs. org

w w w.S o CalR o to r s.o r g  

Buckle up and plan to join us at: 

Whiteman Airport / 
Vista Aviation 
10000 Airpark Way      Pacoima, CA.  91331 
Conference Room 2nd  Floor      10:30 am  to  1 pm 

**Fly-ins are welcome   / Lunch provided 
   

LAUNCH 
ALERT    
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